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Health Office 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Please review the attached health office information and keep for future reference. 
 
The following forms must be completed and returned to school before  
August 1, 2018. 
 

o   (A) Yearly Health Survey/Emergency Contact Sheet 
o   (B) Immunization record 
o   (C) Physical Form completed and stamped by physician 
o   (D) Health Screening Form 

 
 
 
If your child has special health needs, such as requiring medication during school hours, please 
call me for additional medical forms. I look forward to meeting and working with you and your 
child. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Nancy Busa, R.N. 
School Nurse 

 


